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This is something no state has the right to do. Leave the personal well water alone. 

These are privately owned and in no way should a state have the over reach to come 

into someone’s property to utilize or regulate it whatsoever. No excuses Oregon. This 

is about ultimate control and it’s nothing more. I have no doubt this is the first step to 

control all water rights in the state. We should all have the right to buy property and 

dig our own wells to be self sufficient. This is the opposite. I do not support this and 

loudly reject any premise that this could help people. What about the people you are 

taking from, and future generations who want to dig wells. This is sick and twisted as 

with the bills you have presented previously limiting water for our famers. This is 

wrong and you need to change your priorities. 


